
 

 

DEPARTMENT SCHOOL OF PHARMACY 
NOTICE 

 

No: AJU/SOHAS/131/25                                                                    Date 12.05.2025 

It is hereby notified for the 8th Sem (2021-2025) students that their official mail id 

@arkajainuniversity.ac.in very soon will be going to be closed. Therefore, they are 

given time to collect their valuable data from their mailbox before 20th May 2025. 

 

 

 

Dean 
School of Pharmacy  
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